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THANK Y

THE

THE ROTARY CLUB OF FLORENCE

WISHES TO

THANK YOU

FOR A GREAT ONLINE AUCTION
Thank you to everyone who contributed to the 

success of Rotary’s On-line Auction. 

Your generosity directly impacts lives, and your purchase 

will provides cholarships to our local high school seniors. 

Thank you to the Greater Siuslaw Community especially 

the businesses and individuals who gave in support of 

the event.  We look 

forward to seeing you 

live and in-person at 

our next auction.


